
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

16th - 28th March 2020 
 

Since 2018, Save the Children Colombia has given response to the Venezuelan Migratory 

crisis in fourth departments in the country: Two in the border with Venezuela (La Guajira 

and Arauca) and two urban centers that host the highest number of Venezuelan migrants 

and Colombian returnees (Bogotá D.C, and Cali with part of its neighboring 

municipalities). Also, in 2019 with protection and education in emergencies attention in 

the department of Nariño. 

 

Given the SARS-CoV2 (also known as COVID-19 or Coronavirus), our activities have been 

adapted to respond to the pandemic, by supporting other key sectors to continue their 

activities, other agencies, and mainly local hospitals and health authorities, and local 

governments to complement and strengthen their responses. 

 
Total attended: 19.676

   2.870    2.704    3.294     2.947 

 
 

 
 



  

The national team was invited to the first Health Webinar, led by the 

team from the Guajira Medical Unit, in prevention and mitigation of 

COVID 19 and permanent attention of the line ¨care of the caregiver¨  
 

 

10.711 people, including boys and girls, received hygiene kits 

and messages on the prevention of COVID-19.  

 

Distribution of water in different informal settlements of 

Maicao, we reached 3479 people who have been able to 

benefit from this activity. 
 

 

 

445 consultations for prenatal, postnatal control, newborn 

care, family planning, general, mental health and psychosocial 

support in the Maicao Unit. 11 of them with acute respiratory 

symptoms. 

 
 

 

63 pregnant and lactating mothers phone calls about 

breastfeeding counseling, handwashing, and COVID-19 care 

and prevention  

 

700 new enrollments to the cash program.  

 

 

8457 people participated in the delivery of brochures and 

posters on the prevention of COVID-19, including 

communication with protection committees in different areas 

of the country. 
 

 

To benefit 65,000 people with our COVID-19 response programs in Arauca, 

Bogotá, Guajira, Norte de Santander and Valle, we require USD 3,800,000 

for funding 
 


